Dear Friends,

The Conference of Ukrainian Youth Organizations of Ukrainian World Congress (KUMO UWC) is
planning to hold the Forum of Ukrainian Youth Diaspora "Lviv-2012" (FUMD) on August 25 —
September 2, 2012 in Lviv.

Representatives of Ukrainian youth, leaders of youth organizations and initiative groups from all
countries of the Diaspora will attend the Forum.

Quotas of delegates by countries and organizations will be announced soon. Number of guests is
unlimited. The age of participants of FUMD is 18-35 years. The organizers will do their best to
provide food and accommodation for the delegates and guests will need to cover all their expenses.

We kindly invite young people from Diaspora and all interested actors to get involved into the
preparation process of FUMD.

If you want to contribute the program development please send your suggestions and wishes.
The main elements of the FUMD agenda for now are: Opening conference, working groups,
seminars, meetings with celebrities, open discussions, cultural activities, etc.

Your contribution is very valuable.

It is also planned to organize DIASPORA FEST involving popular Ukrainian bands from the
Diaspora and Ukraine.

We would like to draw attention of young lawyers (law students) willing to work on the
development of a new KUMO Statute.
Please send your suggestions and expressions of interest on kumosku@gmail.com

Sincerely yours,

Miroslav Hochak
chairperson of KUMO UWC



